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Transcription of Video File:

RAW Franklin County Prosecutor Ron O'Brien holds a

news conference in regards to the Husel investigation

Video Segment 0:08:40
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(Beginning of Audio Recording.)

MR. O'BRIEN: My name is Ron O'Brien.
I'm the prosecutor here in Franklin County,
and I have joining me here this morning Chief
Quinlan, the Columbus Division of Police, and
a number of other officers, sergeant, and
detectives from the Columbus Police Cold Case
Squad within the Investigative Subdivision
headed by Deputy Chief Tim Becker who's, also,
joined us.

We're here today to announce the
results of an approximate six-month
investigation that began on December 5th when
I was contacted by a lawyer representing Mt.
Carmel Hospital.

At that time, he indicated a need to
meet that same day, a need to disclose
troubling information they had discovered
regarding a doctor who later was identified as
William Husel, who had administering doses of
fentanyl at a level that they internally
believed were inappropriate and not for
legitimate, medical purpose and which they,
also, believed were designed to hasten the

death of the patients that were being treated.
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